Memo

To: Phil Green, Assistant Director of Planning
From:Des Johnson, Director of Planning
Date: 18" March 2015

Re: PCI 0001 North-South Electricity Interconnector — Missing Information

Please see attached memorandum from Seamus Grant, Executive Officer (PCI Unit),
dated 16™ March 2015.

The ‘Missing Information' was submitted by the project promoter on 13" March,
2015.

Please arrange examination of the ‘Missing Information' submission to ensure that it
is in line with the request for such information to be submitted by the Project
Promoter by letter dated 16" December, 201@: Please confine this examination to
an administrative exercise which does not involve any assessment of the planning
merit of the information submitted. The assessment of the planning merits of the
application will take place under Strategic Infrastructure procedures when the formal
application is submitted.

The examination is requested from the Strategic Infrastructure Section by the PCI
Unit and will feed into the overall assessment of the ‘Missing Information’ by the PCI
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